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WHAT IS THE BATTLE OF THE BOOKS? 

Battle of the Books is a book-based trivia tournament for those 

entering Grades 4 – 12. Team Bedford will have a team in the 

Grades 4 – 7 and 6 – 12 age groups. The teams will compete by 

answering trivia questions based on the five books for their age 

group in October.  

WHO CAN BE ON THE BATTLE OF THE BOOKS TEAM? 

Anyone entering grades 4 – 12 in Fall 2023. 
 

WHY PARTICIPATE IN BATTLE OF THE BOOKS? 

You will be part of a team that loves to read and it is lots of fun! 

WHEN/WHERE IS THE BATTLE? 
Saturday, October 21st, 2023 at Ossining High School 

HOW CAN I GET MORE INFO OR JOIN THE TEAM? 

Come to an informational KICK OFF Party! 

Tuesday May 16 at Katonah Library  
Or 

 Tuesday June 13 at Bedford Free Library  

*You may come to one or both meetings                  
Both meetings will be at 5 PM                                               

Pizza will be served 

Register online @ bedfordfreelibrary.org                                      
Any questions, please contact 

Maureen McManus 914-234-3570 mmcmanus@bedfordfreelibrary.org 

Kim Naples 914-232-3508 knaples@katonahlibrary.org 
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